BlulP, Inc

Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission
Attention: Mr. Steven King, Director and Secretary
PO Box 47250

Olympia, WA 98504

Re: Docket Number — UT-160374 - BlulP, Inc. 30 Day State Notification for
Interconnected VOIP Providers.

Dear Mr. King:

Pursuant to the FCC 15-70 Order allowing interconnected VOIP providers to
obtain resources directly from the North American Number Plan Administrator
and/or the Pooling Administrator, BlulP, Inc. hereby notifies this Commission of
its intent to request the resources identified below. We are providing this notice
at least 30 days prior to requesting numbers from the Numbering
Administrators in compliance with the FCC rules.

Applicants | NPA Rate Initial Qty of Quantity

IPES OCN Center Growth Thousand | of CO
Blocks Codes

819H - | 425 Bellevue 1K 1

819H 206 Seattle 1K it

BlulP is a wholesale provider of Nomadic Interconnected VOIP telephone
services using interconnection agreements with Competitive Local Exchange
Companies like Level 3 and Peerless Networks to provider dial tone. We
currently have our own Broadsoft switches located in Los Angeles California and

Chicago lllinois and will be using Peerless Networks as our interconnected VOIP
partner in Washington.

410 SRAMPART, SUITE 460, LAS VEGAS, NV 89145
702-690-4400 WW\W.BLUIP.COM



BlulP is in full compliance with all USF and 911 taxation requirements for the

state of Washington. BlulP does not have a physical presehce in the state of
Washington.

BlulP’s numbering and regulatory contacts.

Number Contact

Steve Lance — Director of Operations
slance@bluip.com

702-690-4420

410 S Rampart, Suite 460, Las Vegas, NV 89145

Regulatory Contact

Pat Case — Vice President of Engineering
pcase@bluip.com

702-690-4403

410 S Rampart, Suite 460, Las Vegas, NV 89145

Further we understand that we must provide any changes to the contact
information within 30 days.

Any questions you may have regarding this filing should be directed to my
attention at 702-690-4420 or via email to. Thank you for your assistance in this
matter.

Sincerely,

bon

Steve Lance
Director of Operations
BIulP, Inc.

cc: Rebecca Beaton
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DA 17-873
Released: September 11,2017

Notice of Interconnected VoIP Numbering Authorization Granted

WC Docket No. 17-191

The Wireline Competition Bureau has granted the application listed in this notice pursuant to the
Commission’s streamlined procedures for interconnected VoIP numbering authorization applications. !
The proceeding listed in this Public Notice will be terminated, and the docket will be closed, 60 days from

the date of this Public Notice if there are no further filings in this proceeding or, if there are additional
filings, after 60 days of inactivity in the record.

Interconnected VoIP Numbering Authorization Application Filed by BIulP Inc. Pursuant to

Section 52.15(g)(3) of the Commission’s Rules, WC Docket No. 17-191 (June 23, 2017), Public
Notice, DA 17-763 (WCB August 11, 2017).

Effective Grant Date: September 11,2017

For further information, please contact Margoux Brown at (202) 418-1584 or Jean Ann Collins at
(202) 418-2792, Competition Policy Division, Wireline Competition Bureau.

-FCC-

! See 47 CFR § 52.15(2)(3).



